
Binn Wall Footpath Closure 

Monday 11th October for approximately two weeks 

 

From BAM Nuttal 

You will recall that to undertake the works on the flood defences directly 

adjacent to Salthouse Farm we had to close the footpath. This 

prevented access from Salthouse Farm directly on to the existing seawall 

and closed the route between New Passage and Severn Beach. 

In order that we could allow both residents of Salthouse Farm and the 

public, access to the Severnway Footpath over the busy summer period, 

we reopened the path.  

We are however at the stage where we need to return to the area to 

complete the finishing works and landscaping. 

To complete the works and ensure the safety of both our workforce and 

the public we must again close the footpath.  

The closure will be from week commencing Monday 11th October. We 

anticipate that the works will be completed within two weeks.  

We understand the importance of the link between Salthouse Farm and 

the seafront and will endeavour to reopen the path as soon as we can.  

BAM Nuttal hope this information is helpful and thank you for your 

understanding as they reduce flood risk in Avonmouth and Severnside. 
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